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Further to the Stewards’ decision concerning Car 26 (Document 30), the Stewards requested the
FIA Formula One Technical Delegate to verify certain telemetry data provided as evidence by the
Team during the investigation into the alleged breach of Article 3.17.5 of the FIA Formula One
Technical Regulations.

The Stewards have now received a report from the Technical Delegate confirming that there were no

inaccuracies in the data provided by the Team.
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